
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 4:50 PM 

To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: Bills 838 and Bill 401 

 

My husband and are are members of the Eastern Oregon Mining Association, we received and 

have read the two Senate Bills 401 and 838.  We are very opposed to both of these Senate Bills. 

Robert and Lori Mitchell 

 


